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Dear NT government
Stand by your moratorium on fracking. Thanks for protecting our land and water
from corporate exploitation. Don't allow the federal government to bully you into
reversing good policies for perverse outcomes. It only takes one 'event' – one
occasion on which a 'fracture stimulation' goes wrong – to poison an entire basin's
water. We have no need for the gas, therefore there is no justifiable reason to take
the risk. Solar energy carries no such risk of water contamination and can deliver
just as many jobs.
Keep saying no to unconventional gas and oil.
Regards
Kirsten Duncan
Canberra
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